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PATRICIA TIMM RESIGNS FROM THE STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION

Patricia Timm resigned from the State Board of Education after 17 years of service. Timm was first appointed to represent
District 5 by Governor Mike Johanns in 2004. Since then she has worked tirelessly to serve her district and students across
the state.

“After thoughtful consideration and discussions with my family | am resigning from my position at the Nebraska Board of
Education due to personal health reasons,” Timm said. “It has been an honor and great privilege to serve the students,
teachers, and communities in District 5 for the past 17 years.”

“Pat Timm has been an outstanding board member and leader for nearly two decades,” said Commissioner of Education
Matthew Blomstedt.” We appreciate all of the work she has done for Nebraska schools and students, and we will miss her
passion and dedication to the board.”

Governor Pete Ricketts will appoint a new board member to represent District 5 for the remainder of the term which is up for
election in November 2022.
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